
The Uniîted States Ambassador to Canada

to the Secretary of State for External Affairs

EmBAssy 0F THE UNITED STATES oF AMERCA

OTrAWA, December 30,

No. 262

SIR:

I have -the honor to acknowledge the receipt of your note 1
December 28, 1944, concerning the~ acquisition by the Canadian Gov
land required by the United Statès for the purpose of carryîng c
projects in Canada.

In reply I amn pleased to be able to inform you tt the poo
purpose of solving the problem of aicquisition of lanid fo Uted 
projects, which are set forth in the memorandum enclosed with you
acceptable to my Government.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideratiofl.

RAY AI


